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TELEPHONE 42 466

ALFRED STENGER

139 ROSLYN ROAD
WINNIPEG, CANADA

at present:

S¥. Francls Xavier University,
Antigonish, N.S.

28.1,46

Provincial Flsheries Department, .
Legislation Bullding, AV TY
Vietoria, B.@G.

Dear Sirs:

I should llke to ask for your assistance in
the following matter,

I am engaged in marketing research on fisheries
and should Wwe very much indebted if you could send me
a list of your publications,

Furthermore I am trying to find out whether
and which stand the Federal Government has taken with
regard to the reestablishment of the Japanese fishing

trade because this question will certainly affect the
export chances for B.,C. salmon,

es
Has the B.C. government made any representation
in Ottawa with regard to this matter? Or has any fish
organization made any publications with regard to this
problem? =
Thanking you very much in anticipation, May
T PR T e
== = |
..i;f Yours very truly, ;y

P.S. To make myself quite clear. I am referring to
Japanese fishing by Japanese nationals in Japan not
to any B.C. Japanese,
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February 6, 1946,

A, Stﬁngﬁr’ Eﬂq-'
St. Francis Xavier University,
Antigonish, N.S,

Dear Sir:

In reply to your letter of January 28th, we
are forwarding under separate cover a copy of this
Department's annual report for 1944 and have to advise
that the principal publication of this Department is

an annuel report, together with reprints of the apendices
appearing therein,

With respect to the matter of what the Ifederal
Government is doing in connection with the re-establishe-
ment of the Japanesgse fishing trade, this is a question
which should be addressed to the Federal authorities. May
I suggest that you communicate with Dr, D, B, Finn, Deputy
Minister of Fisheries, Ottawa. I am not aware that the
British Columbia Government has made any representation
to Uttawa in regard to this matter, nor do I know of any
representations which may have been made by any of the
fishery organizations on this coast,

Yours very truly,

Geo., J. #Alexander,
Agsistant Commissioner.




